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2018 TEXAS T PARTY 

TO BE IN 

SCHULENBERG
By John Anderson

Story continued on Page 5

.

After a little scare after the Stephenville T Party, it looks like things are
back rockin’ along like normal. The T Party last year in Kerrville was a
big success and the Schulenberg location was announced at the
Saturday banquet.
The tour will start on Wednesday morning October 10th and will close
with the banquet on Saturday evening October 13th.
Tour fees will be $175 for the car and driver, passengers will be $150
and children 12 and under will be free. A few single day visitors will be
accommodated –call to see how much- but if riding more than one day,
please pay the full tour amount.
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Till next month

Rob Norberg

Hello Tin Lizzies, 
.
As most of you know I suffered a stroke on January 30th, 2018. The best that can be 
determined is that it was caused by the medicine Prednisone that I took that morning 
for bronchitis.
It was one of the scariest things I have had happen to me. I went for 12 hours with no 
feeling what so ever on my right side and I thought that it was going to be a permanent 
situation; I had difficulty with eating, swallowing, speech, walking etc. Thankfully most 
of my motor functions began returning the next day; after 4 days they released me from 
the hospital. 
I feel truly lucky and blessed that I am convalescing well. Most of the paralysis has 
subsided and I am now down to trying to regain some strength and stamina. I seem to 
be moving more leisurely and still require the help of a cane at times. This ordeal has 
been exhausting and at this point I am still unable to do very much physically or 
mentally before exhaustion sets in. 
Juan immediately picked up all the pieces of my life and kept everything moving. He had 
to run the business doing both of our jobs and take care of everything in the house, 
including having to spoon feed me when I first came home. I am where I am today due 
to his unselfish and extraordinary efforts.
Soon I hope to be able to work through the day (light duty) and maybe even drive the 
model T. 
The last year and a half have been very trying for us what with my eye/head injury, the 
deaths of my brother-in-law and father, now a stroke. Through it all we have had 
fantastic support from our Tin Lizzies family. Words do not express our sincere gratitude 
to all of you for this support.
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January Show and Tell Winner

Who will be the winner in 
March?

Tin Lizzie Past

Glenn Schiller

February winner

J C Carter



41st Texas “T” Party  
Oct 10 - Oct. 13, 2018 
Schulenburg, Texas 

 
                                                                    Registration Form 
 

Please Return Completed Form and Payment by August 20, 2018 
 

Registrant Driver’s Name:   ____________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone #:  _______________________________   Home Phone #:   ________________________  

 

Email address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

T Year/Model:  ____________________________    Model T Club:  __________________________ 

Insurance Company:  _______________________    Policy Number:  __________________________ 

List Adult Passenger Names below: List Youth Passengers below (12 and younger): 

 ______________________________________     _________________________________________    

 ______________________________________     _________________________________________  

 ______________________________________     _________________________________________  

In case of Emergency Contact Phone Number          _________________________________________  

Registration Fee #  Fee Total 
  Car & Driver 1 $175 __$175__  
  Adult Passengers __ $150 ________  
  Youth Passengers (12 and under) __ $    0 ________  
  Extra Photo __ $  12 ________ 
  Extra Tour Book __ $  12 ________ 
  Dangles __ $    2 ________  
Total Enclosed and due by August 20, 2018  $_______ 
Guest Tickets:  Call for single day prices.  If participating more than one day, full registration is required. 

Refund Policy:  If your plans change after you register, we will do our best to accommodate cancellations.  

However, many of our vendors base their pricing on a guaranteed minimum.  We will make a full refund if you 

cancel by July 31, 2018.  Refunds for cancellations after August 1, 2018, will be made on a prorated basis with 

funds available after the final accounting audit. 

The SPACE CITY T’S of Houston is a chapter of The Model T Ford Club of America and is a club interested in the 

preservation of Model T’s.  Many hours have gone into hosting this event.  Registrants, by signing this 

registration form, agree to indemnify and hold THE SPACE CITY T’S of Houston and each of its members 

harmless from all claims, demands and causes of action arising out of negligence of the Registrant, his agents 

or employees or passengers, and/or the ordinary negligence of THE SPACE CITY T’S of Houston or any of 

its members.  Registrant also certifies that his/her car is in road-worthy condition and meets all requirements of the 

registered state. 

 

_______________________________________________   ________________________________________ 

Registrant Signature                                                                 Date 

Make check’s payable to: SPACE CITY T’S and mail to:  

Sandra Ruhmann    P O Box 27 Danciger, TX 77431   spacecityts1@yahoo.com  979) 345-4305 Hm Leave Message 

mailto:spacecityts1@yahoo.com
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Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies Model T Ford Club – Send mail to Joyce Shierlow, P.O. 

Box 70, Manchaca, TX 78652

Email to joycencharles@SBCGLOBAL.NET

The Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies meet monthly (except December) on the third Tuesday 

of the month at 7:00 PM at the Catfish Parlor, 4705 E. Ben White, Austin, TX.    

Visitors are welcome!  New Members are even more welcome!

President – Robert Norberg Board: Juan Barrazza

Vice President- Joe Pinnelli             John Anderson

Secretary – Joyce Shierlow George Brunner

Treasurer – Jan Donnell                    J C Carter 

Webmaster – Randy Brown              Vic Donnell

Send items for the website to Randy at modeltspeedster@yahoo.com and items 

for the newsletter to John at jcanders@swbell.net

www.centextinlizzies.org

March 20 – Meeting - Randy Brown Program
April 17- Meeting – Bob Ross Program
May 12 – T Fords of Texas Model T Show
May 15 Meeting Joe Pinnelli Program
June 17 Fathers Day Car Show
June 19 Meeting – Program Vic Donnell
July 17 Meeting  - Bill Stephens Program
August 21 Meeting – Program John Anderson
September 18 Meeting
October 10-13 T Party Schulenburg
October 16 Meeting – Bob Ross Program
November 20 Meeting
December    Christmas Meeting

mailto:joycencharles@SBCGLOBAL.NET
mailto:modeltspeedster@yahoo.com
mailto:jcanders@swbell.net

